LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

March 23, 2015

TO: Honorable Gary Elkins, Chair, House Committee on Government Transparency &
Operation

FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB1410 by Miles (Relating to consideration of a bidder's principal place of business by
public junior college districts in awarding certain contracts.), As Introduced

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

Local Government Impact

The bill would allow a junior college district to consider the location of a bidder's principal place
of business in awarding certain contracts. Based on information provided by Panola College,
Southwest Texas Junior College, Tyler Junior College, Odessa College, and Dallas County
Community College, any costs associated with the bill could be absorbed within the institution's
existing resources.

Source Agencies: 781 Higher Education Coordinating Board
LBB Staff: UP, FR, DEH, ED
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